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Brian K. Cherry Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Vice President 77 Beale St., Mail Code B10C 
Regulation Relations P.O. Box 770000 

San Francisco, CA 94177 

Fax: 415.973.7226 

November 30, 2011 

Mr. Edward Randolph 
Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4002 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Dear Mr. Randolph: 

In accordance with Decision 06-12-029, Appendix A-3, Rule IX.A., Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company (PG&E) is providing the Commission's Energy Division with a report 
containing information on necessary capital. There is no service requirement. 

PG&E is submitting the current report and incorporating by reference confidential 
attachments that were provided with its original November 30, 2005, response to 
Commission Rulemaking 05-10-030, "Order Instituting Rulemaking Concerning 
Relationship Between California Energy Utilities and Their Holding Companies and Non-
regulated Affiliates." PG&E requests that the confidential attachments continue to be 
maintained on a confidential basis, as PG&E originally requested pursuant to Ordering 
Paragraph 6 of the Rulemaking Order and Public Utilities Code Section 583. 

Please contact Redacted )f my staff at Redacted you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
/s/ 

Brian K. Cherry 
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
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